
Federal Communications Commission

International Bureau

Policy Division

445 12th Street, SW

Washington D.C. 20554

Re: Request to Withdraw 214 Authorization, ITC-214-20020906-00430

July 15, 2009

Dear International Bureau Staff,

By this letter, I Byron Allen, CEO of NovoLink Communications, Inc. (“NovoLink”), respectfully

request the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) to withdraw NovoLink’s 214 license designated

with file ITC-214-20020906-00430.

Sincerely,

/s/ Byron Allen

_____________________

Byron Allen, NovoLink Communications, Inc.


